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Washington College is
committed to fostering a
welcoming community for
all students, faculty, and
staff. An informed
awareness of the climate on
campus is an essential part
of Washington College’s
efforts to create a
supportive academic,
residential, and professional
environment for our diverse
population. Washington
College has developed a
system for reporting
incidents involving bias
incidents that include a Bias
Education Response Team
(BERT). BERT is responsible
for serving as an
educational role to continue
cultivating the values of
Washington College.  

Welcome
Obella

Obbo

Obella uses his years of experience and his lens
as a Black, queer, second-generation Ugandan-
American man to decolonize toxic belief
systems and reframe them to empower folks to
be the most authentic versions of themselves
and create an accepting community of healing.
Obella brings expertise and experience as a
seasoned DEI specialist, licensed therapist, and
creative artist to Washington College. His focus
will be on further developing the office of
Student Intercultural Affairs, advancing the
celebration of cultural diversity within our
community, reinvigorating the Intercultural
Center, and identifying ways to improve upon
existing support structures for Washington
Scholars, students of color, and members of our
student affinity groups. Obella will also support
the BERT team as a visiting member and help
develop educational initiatives as part of BERTs
activities for the academic year.  





This last academic year, the BERT team hosted an Inclusivity Town Hall for the campus
community. This town hall’s directive was to have students, faculty, and staff come
together to solicit ideas on developing an inclusivity campaign. Participants were
tasked with identifying the ways in which we should, as a campus community, express
our values of diversity and inclusion, and in turn, create tangible signage and materials
that articulate those values. With dedicated work from members in Student Affairs and
Marketing, along with the input from attendees of the Inclusivity Town Hall, BERT is
excited to announce that this work has evolved into the “We All Belong: Supporting
Diversity & Inclusion” at Washington College Campaign. Be on the lookout for new
signage, stickers, and other advertisements to make their way around campus and in
the Chestertown community in the coming weeks and months. “We All Belong” hopes
to give a motto that reflects our most important core values, and allows students,
faculty, staff, and members of the community to project a sense of belonging to all
while they’re a part of our community.

https://www.washcoll.edu/people_departments/offices/student-affairs/student-handbook/2023-2024%20Student%20Handbook.pdf





